
New  Bedford’s  KRAVE
Restaurant  To  Close
Permanently
In a Facebook post earlier today it was announced that Krave
Restaurant and Bar was closing its doors. The site of the
former Chuck’s China Inn had been remade over the past couple
of years with mixed results. Here is the entirety of the post:

“Dear Valued Patrons,
It is with a mix of emotions that we share this heartfelt
message  with  our  cherished  Krave  community.  After  careful
consideration,  we  have  made  the  difficult  decision  to
permanently  close  Krave  Restaurant  and  Bar.

This journey has been incredibly rewarding, thanks in no small
part to the unwavering support and loyalty of customers like
you. Your patronage has been the heartbeat of Krave, and for
that, we extend our deepest gratitude.

We want to express our appreciation for the memories shared,
the laughter echoing through our walls, and the joyous moments
celebrated.  Your  support  has  been  the  cornerstone  of  our
establishment,  and  we  are  profoundly  grateful  for  the
relationships  formed  within  these  walls.
To our staff that stood with us throughout our journey we
appreciate  your  dedication  and  loyalty  even  through  our
struggles. It didn’t go unnoticed.
As we say goodbye, please know that your presence and support
have left an indelible mark on our hearts. We are immensely
thankful for the privilege of serving you and being a part of
your lives.

This chapter may be closing, but the memories and connections
forged will forever remain a cherished part of Krave’s legacy.
Thank you for being an integral part of our journey.”

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/krave-restaurant-to-close-permanently/2023/12/08
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/krave-restaurant-to-close-permanently/2023/12/08
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/krave-restaurant-to-close-permanently/2023/12/08


With heartfelt appreciation,
The Ownership and Staff of Krave Restaurant and Bar


